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Contact Person: Joel A. Morales Jr., Lieutenant 

Contact Number: 956.681.2083 

 

McAllen Police Seek to Identify and Locate Person in a Theft 
 

        
Image of person and vehicle caught on surveillance camera    

 

McAllen Police Officers are asking the public’s assistance in locating and identifying a person in a theft 

investigation.  The image of the person and vehicle was captured on surveillance camera.  If you know the 

identity of the person or where the person or vehicle may be located you are urged to call McAllen 

Crime Stoppers at (956) 687- 8477.     

 

Suspect Description:  

 Female, 

 Light colored hair, 

 Wearing eyeglasses, 

 Left in a red Dodge passenger vehicle,  

 

Nature of Call-For-Service: Theft  

Date/Time:  October 30, 2022/ 11:41 AM 

Location:  2800 block of Nolana Ave. McAllen, Texas 

 

On October 30, 2022 the victim reported the theft of her purse. The McAllen Police Department 

responded to the 2800 block of Nolana Ave. McAllen, Texas in reference to a theft. Surveillance camera 

captured the person involved in the incident and left in a red Dodge passenger vehicle.  

 

Anyone with information as to the person’s identity, where person or vehicle may be located, or has 

information about the crime is urged to call McAllen Crime Stoppers at 956-687-TIPS (956-687-8477). 

If the information leads to an arrest you may be eligible for a cash reward. You may also submit an 

anonymous tip through the smart phone app “P3 Tips.”  
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